Bethany

Lutheran Homes

A GUNDERSEN LUTHERAN AFFILIATE

July 25,2013 _ )
GREAT PEOPLE, GREAT CARE!
Mr. Stephen Matty, City Attorney Mr. Larry Kirch, Director of Planning
City of LaCrosse City of LaCrosse
400 LaCrosse Street 400 LaCrosse Street
LaCrosse, Wisconsin 54601 LaCrosse, Wisconsin 54601

Re: Bethany Lutheran Homes, Inc./Eagle Crest-South Project
Dear Sirs,

| am writing at this time to apply for an exception to Wis. Stat. §62.23(7)(i), in order for the
Eagle Crest-South project to be move forward for approval by the City of LaCrosse.

The basis for our waiver request is the general need of this type of Senior Living facility within
the City of LaCrosse for the benefit of its aging population. Eagle Crest will provide one location
for an elderly person to receive and move from and through a variety of levels of care. They
may start out in the apartments with little, if any services, but as needs change, they could end
up in the CBRF. This gives them continuity and familiarity of the facility, while at the same time
addressing their individual health and safety needs. We have a proven system that is working
wonderfully in our Onalaska location and would be a fantastic benefit to the City of LaCrosse. It

is due to the substantial benefit that would be received by the residents of the City of LaCrosse,
that we ask for the exception to be granted.

Thank you for considering our request.

Sincerely,
Bethany Lutheran Homes, Inc.
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Todd D. Wilson, CEO

Corporate Office
2575 South Tth Street ® La Crosse, W1 34601 ® (608) 775-9900 » Fax (608) 775-8270

www.bethanyvlutheranhomes.ore



